
Cigna has made a change to their carrier site and have implemented MFA security measures, 
however, made it optional. In order for the Easy Claims System to collect claims most 
effectively and efficiently, this MFA setting must be set to OFF. For current (and new) Cigna 
participants who have this setting to ON, your claims will not come through to auto-approve 
charges and you will need to send in the proper substantiation yourself.   
 
Please see below for an example of the MFA prompt when the participant logs in: 
 

 
 
 
 
This is a very quick and easy process, as the participant just needs turn the setting to off. To do 
so, the participant needs to log in and click "Profile" in the toolbar at the top of the page: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Then click "Two-Step Authentication": 
 

 
And then set the MFA option to OFF: 

 
 
Once updated, your claims will start coming through the Easy Claims System by the next day.   
 


